
Update February 5, 2016: 
 
The inaugural meeting of the Presidential Search Committee took place on Thursday, February 4, 2016.  
The Committee discussed in general how the search process will be conducted.  The next step is to plan 
the consultation process which will assist with developing the position profile.  Once the profile is 
finalized, recruitment of candidates will be undertaken followed by evaluation of candidates.   
 
The Committee will be meeting again the week of February 28th to create the consultation plan.  Details 
regarding the consultation process and the opportunities for community members to participate will be 
widely publicized once they have been determined. 
 
Regular updates will appear on the Presidential Search Web site and in YFile. 

http://secretariat.info.yorku.ca/board-of-governors/presidential-search/

